ใบงานที่ 1 เรื่อง บทอ่าน Pollutions หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Weather Forecast แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 23 เรื่อง Be cautious รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา อ22102 ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Instructions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Pollutions

Pollution happens when the environment is dirtied, by waste, chemicals, and other harmful substances. There are three main forms of pollution: air, water, and land.

First, most air pollution comes from burning fossil fuels. These include coal, oil, and natural gas. Many factories and vehicles burn these fuels for power. The burning of fossil fuels may release harmful gases. This type of pollution may be seen in the form of smog over big cities. In addition, air pollution may cause many diseases such as cancer and asthma. Air pollution also leads to global warming which is increasing the earth's temperature which can affect our life in many ways.

Second, some causes of water pollution are easy to see. People dump garbage and sewage into creeks, rivers, ponds, lakes, and oceans. Factories or cities sometimes release oils, poisonous chemicals, and other wastes into water.

Third, throwing garbage on the ground is a form of land pollution. Garbage is unpleasant to look at. It also can destroy the habitats, or homes, of plants and animals.

All of these of pollutions occur because of human actions, so if we are still living our life to harm our environment, can you guess what will happen next?



Instructions: Answer the following questions.
1. How many pollutions are mentioned in the passages? What are they?
2. What causes air pollution most?
3. What are the effects on air pollution?
4. What causes water pollution?
5. What are the effects on land pollution?

ใบงานที่ 2 เรื่อง How to help save the world หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Weather Forecast แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 23 เรื่อง Be cautious รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Directions: Write at least 5 sentences about how to reduce the following pollutions by using imperative sentences.

Air pollution

Water pollution

Water pollution

เฉลยใบงานที่ 1 เรื่อง บทอ่าน Pollutions หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Weather Forecast แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 23 เรื่อง Be cautious รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Instructions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Pollutions

Pollution happens when the environment is dirtied, by waste, chemicals, and other harmful substances. There are three main forms of pollution: air, water, and land.

First, most air pollution comes from burning fossil fuels. These include coal, oil, and natural gas. Many factories and vehicles burn these fuels for power. The burning of fossil fuels may release harmful gases. This type of pollution may be seen in the form of smog over big cities. In addition, air pollution may cause many diseases such as cancer and asthma. Air pollution also leads to global warming which is increasing the earth's temperature which can affect our life in many ways.

Second, some causes of water pollution are easy to see. People dump garbage and sewage into creeks, rivers, ponds, lakes, and oceans. Factories or cities sometimes release oils, poisonous chemicals, and other wastes into water.

Third, throwing garbage on the ground is a form of land pollution. Garbage is unpleasant to look at. It also can destroy the habitats, or homes, of plants and animals.

All of these of pollutions occur because of human actions, so if we are still living our life to harm our environment, can you guess what will happen next?



Instructions: Answer the following questions.

1. How many pollutions are mentioned in the passages? What are they?

Three pollutions are mentioned in the passage. They are air pollution, water pollution, and land pollution.

2. What causes air pollution most?

Burning fossil fuels cause air pollution most.

3. What are the effects on air pollution?

The effects on air pollution are many diseases and global warming.

4. What causes water pollution?

People throw garbage into the river, and many factories release oil and other waste into the river.

5. What are the effects on land pollution?

Land pollution destroys the habitats, or homes, of plants and animals

เฉลยใบงานที่ 2 เรื่อง How to help save the world หน่วยการเรียนรู้ที่ 6 เรื่อง Weather Forecast แผนการจัดการเรียนรู้ที่ 23 เรื่อง Be cautious รายวิชา ภาษาอังกฤษ รหัสวิชา ภาคเรียนที่ 2 ชั้นมัธยมศึกษาปีที่ 2

Directions: Write at least 5 sentences about how to reduce the following pollutions by using imperative sentences.

Air pollution

คำตอบขึ้นอยู่กับดุลยพินิจของ ครูผู้สอน

Water pollution

คำตอบขึ้นอยู่กับดุลยพินิจของ ครูผู้สอน

Water pollution

คำตอบขึ้นอยู่กับดุลยพินิจของ ครูผู้สอน